
	
	
	
	

 

Merry Christmas! 

 
Dear Parents, 
 In this last newsletter before the new year, I want 
to wish everyone a blessed Christmas. Amidst all the 
hustle and bustle I hope you can find some quiet time to 
spend with your family, and reflect on the greatest gift we 
were all given over two thousand years ago. 
 The next few pages of the newsletter this week is 
a collection of pictures from school events that have 
happened recently. Sometimes it’s just nice to slow down 
and reflect on everything that happens here at Divine 
Mercy Catholic School. Enjoy! 
  
God bless and Merry Christmas! 
 
Mr. Linder 
 

Important	Dates:	
	

December	
• Dec.	21	–	Jan.	2	–	No	School	

Christmas	Break	
	

January	
• Wed.	1/3	–	Classes	Resume	
• Fri.		1/5	–	Mass	@	9:15	

-	FOOD	PANTRY	
• Mon.	1/8	–	First	Reconciliation	

in	Payne	
• Tues.	1/9	–	First	Reconciliation	

in	Antwerp	
• 8-12	–	Winter	MAP	Testing	
• Fri.	1/12	End	of	2nd	Quarter	

-	Mass	@	9:15	
• Mon.	1/15	–	No	School	MLK	
• Thur.	1/18	–	Mass	@	9:15	
• Fri.	1/19	–	2	hr	Delay	–	Teacher	

In-Service	
• Mon.	1/22	–	No	School	for	

Divine	Mercy	Students	only	–	
Diocesan	Conference	

• Fri.	1/26	–	Mass	@	9:15	
	

School Newsletter 
	

Forms	Coming	Home:	
• January	lunch	menu	
• January	Basketball	

Schedule	



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


